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DATE: JUNE 10, 1996

TO:  MARY A. BANE, DEPUTY EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, TECHNICAL
FROM: NOREEN DAVIS, DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVIC A
WALTER D'HAESELEER, DIVISION OF COM ONS fL/

RE: REQUEST FOR DEFERRAL ITEM NO. 26 - DOCKET NO. 960613-TL -
RESOLUTION BY THE CITY OF ORANGE CITY FOR EXTENDED AREA
SERVICE BETWEEN THE ORANGE CITY AND ORLANDO EXCHANGES

This docket is a request for EAS by the City of Orange City. Staff has filed a
recommendation consisting of four dockets of which the Orange City request is one. Staff
has recommended that the requests for EAS or ECS filed after July 1, 1995, should be
denied based on the .iatutory provisions in Chapter 364, Florida Statutes. The Commission

has previously denied such requests.

The City of Orange City sent a fax requesting d=ferral until the next available date
for the following reasons: 1) Mayor Herb Sever and the City Attorney would like the
opportunity to appear before the Commission on behalf of the City of Orange City. Since
a great deal of time and effort has been invested by the city, they want the opportunity to
appear and ensure exhaustion of all possible avenues; 2) the City Council regularly meets
every second and fourth Tuesday of each month; and 3) the scheduled docket for June 11,
1996, creates an irreconcilable conflict.

Based on this request, staff recommends that the Commission defer its decision
regarding only Docket No. 960613-TL for Item No. 26 for the June 11, 1996 agenda
conference. Staff recommends that the Commission vote on this issue regarding Dockets

-060612-TL, 960615-TL, and 960632-TL.
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